
Plainfield Planning Commission Meeting 

October 7th 2019 

Present:  Will Colgan, Bram Towbin, Baylen Slote, Jesse Cooper, Sarah Albert  
Agenda: Town Plan Revision 

Bram made the motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting and Jesse 
seconded it. The motion was approved. 
Bram, Baylen and Will met with Clare and Zak of the CVRPC a few weeks ago to review 
the plan.  
Bram brought hard copies of the plan for the members to review.  
Some of the Goals and Strategies in section 4 will be revised since they have been done. 
Bram suggested going through the chapters over the next few weeks. 
Will said a few sub-committees to review the chapters. Jesse and Will can do Economic 
Development and Housing. Sarah and Baylen can do Natural Resources. 
Bram and Will can do Transportation and Energy. These sub-committees will bring 
recommendations to the full Planning Commission. 
Sarah will work with Pam at the CVRPC about adapting some of the newer CD maps 
with new data on the town.  
Sarah sorted the list of farms in town by type and we went through the list to update it.  
Baylen asked about the feeling from the Rt 2 intersection meeting. Bram thought it was 
generally positive and Jesse said he could see working on an enhancement focus that 
could draw people to the lower village. Sarah mentioned about signage that was put up 
years ago but got vandalized. Bram said he found the sign and is working on getting it put 
back up.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00, the next meeting is Monday, October 21st 


